## ALUMNI ASSOCIATION

University of Kansas Room 2, Frank Strong Hall LAWRENCE, KANSAS

April 13, 1944

To the Faculty Member Addressed:

Last year the county organizations of the Student Statewide Activities Commission were invited to the homes of faculty members for informal gatherings. Of the thirtyfive such meetings held, most were quite successful.

Several county organizations have expressed a desire to get together this spring. You were one who held such a meeting last year or effered to do so. Will you please advise, on the enclosed card, if you would like to have the students of some county or groups of counties in your home during April or the first part of May.

With thanks for your kind hospitality, I am

Sincerely yours,

Fred Ellewouth

Secretary

FE/k
ene